
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, May 19, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Just a reminder that there is an honor society meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, May 20 
in the Little Theater at 7am.  Hope to see you there. 

• State testing starts tomorrow!  For sophomores, ELA SBA will be Tuesday, and the 
Math SBA will be given on Thursday.  Juniors will take the Science WCAS on 
Tuesday and all testing will start at 7:30 each day.  Room assignments will be 
posted outside of the library and the main office by the end of today.  Remember to 
get a good night’s rest and eat breakfast at home or here at school especially on 
testing days. 

• Freshmen and non-testing seniors will have a 3-hour late start on Tuesday and 
Thursday.  Buses will come three hours later than usual, lunch will be served from 
10:35 to 11:20 AM, and classes start at 11:25 AM.  There is no reason to be late! 

• Attention Seagulls: The all school lip dub is THIS FRIDAY and that means it's time 
to bust out ALL the Blue and Gold. No blue and gold? No problem! The Vintage 
Seagull—right next to the piano in the cafeteria—will be open Mon, Wed and Friday 
this week selling spirit gear like tshirts for as low as $3! Also—did you know the 
Vintage Seagull has PROM DRESSES??  Stop by Today, Wed and Friday to check 
out the amazing merchandise and make sure you have what you need for this Fri. 

• Thank you to all of the students and staff who signed up for the Pickleball 
tournament. Watch your email for more info, but for now, make sure to mark your 
calendar: Tues, May 27th, at 2:30pm in the main gym is your time to shine. 
Remember, you can win it all with your mad pickleball skills OR you and your 
partner can win the most creative costume award . So, start planning your outfit 
now. Reminder: All costumes need to be school-appropriate and no nicknames or 
writing can be on the costumes. Students not adhering to these rules will be 
automatically disqualified from playing and subject to school discipline. Don't be 
that guy! Instead, have fun, be school appropriate, and start practicing your 
pickleball, and we will see you next Tuesday! 

 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


